

Kamran Ali request-470342-e197695e@whatdotheyknow.com

Education, Libraries & Adult Learning

Postal address: Coventry City Council PO Box 15 Council House Coventry CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk

E-mail: Becky.Twite@coventry.gov.uk

Phone: 024 76787343

Customer reference:

Our reference: REQ03933

19 March 2018

Dear Kamran

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)

Thank you for your request for information relating to incidents at Grace Academy.

You have requested the following information:

Please provide statistics (Numbers / How Many) on crime / incident occurred in 2016, 2017 and 2018 at The Grace Academy – Coventry

It has been established that the City Council does not hold the majority of the information you have requested and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) of the act.

You may want to contact the Academy direct to request any information they may hold. Please see link to website below:

https://graceacademy.org.uk/

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are looking for is already published on the <u>Council's web site</u> and in particular its FOI/EIR <u>Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry.</u>

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours sincerely

Becky Twite Project Support & Operational Finance Officer